
 	
  	
  

The initiative has the 
support of both the 
Department of 
Education & Skills and 

the Maths 
Inspectorate.  

“Great opportunity to examine 
students’ understanding ” “I would love to see 

more of this for maths teachers” “Ideal for School Self 
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The Project Maths 
Development Team will 
continue working on 
Reflections on 
Practice locally in 
Education Centres 
starting from 
October 2015. Open to 
all maths teachers. For 
more information visit 
projectmaths.ie. 


